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Grace Honig <ghonig@citizensforethics.org>

Ref: F-2025-11265
foiastatus@state.gov <foiastatus@state.gov> Wed, Mar 5, 2025 at 12:45 PM
To: ghonig@citizensforethics.org

Dear CREW Org:

 
This acknowledges your information access request to the U.S. Department of State.  Your request number is F-2025-
11265. You will find additional information such as the date your request was received and your request status in your 
electronic portal page under this case number.

If you requested expedited processing, a fee waiver, or if unusual circumstances apply, you will receive additional 
correspondence from us. 

For further assistance or to discuss any aspect of your request, you may contact our FOIA Requester Service Center 
or our FOIA Public Liaison via email to FOIAStatus@state.gov or by telephone at (202) 261-8484.

Regards,
Office of Information Access Liaison
Information Access Programs  
U.S. Department of State
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